
Wespath Care Coordinators Will Help You  
Navigate the Complex World of Health Care  
Beginning in January 2024, all HealthFlex members will have access 
to care coordinators—a team of nurses, benefits experts and claims 
specialists dedicated to making your health care journey easier.  
When you need help finding a provider in your network, solving  
a claims issue, learning about your benefits, and anything that can 
make your health care journey simpler, your care coordinators will 
help you get the most out of your health benefits. This service, 
provided by Quantum Health, will:

• Guide your—and your family’s—health journey from diagnosis
through treatment

• Advocate for you around medical costs, finding and working
with providers, documentation, claims and more

• Point you to the highest quality of care while maximizing your
benefits to save money

More information about care coordination services will be shared in the coming months. Wespath is excited to offer this 
important service, which will make health care easier for individuals and families in HealthFlex.

New Health Savings Account (HSA) Plans 
to Maintain IRS Compliance
The IRS is expected to increase the 2024 minimum deductible for qualified HSA plans, 
so HealthFlex will be updating its HSA plan options to ensure compliance.

If you are already in an HSA plan, stay tuned for details about the new 2024 plans and 
which one might be the best match for you. All plans will still have the same nationwide 
PPO network and cover the same medications as well as a new care coordination service 
that will be available to all HealthFlex members.
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